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SAVE THE DATE!  
 
BUNCO is back 2nd THURSDAY of the month,  
Every Tuesday...Line Dancing with Duffy 6-8 PM 
Every Wednesday...3 Chord Guitar Lessons & Jam 
Apr 5...Steak Dinner w/WORKING MEN BAND 
Apr 12...Dinner w/JIM ALLEN BAND 
Apr 19...Dinner w/BAND PENDING 
Apr 20…Children’s Easter Party 
Apr 26...Dinner w/SHOWDOWN Band 
             Check our website at www.Moose1874.org for updates 
                                *See Flyers for Details* 

Save the Date:  
 

May 11, 2019 
 

Comedy Night  &  
Dinner 

 



 

Your Membership ensures our Children at 

Mooseheart and our Seniors at Moose-

haven are taken care of!  Renew your 

membership dues now and take advantage 

of  

Lodge/Chapter SAVINGS! 

HELP WANTED!!!!! 

Our NEW Fiscal Year begins May 1st.  With it 

comes New Officers for the LOOM and for 

the WOTM. 

 

I believe someone out there may be            

interested in taking over the Newsletter and 

the Week at a Glance.  Are you out there? 

 

If you would like to see a change in style, 

keep it the same, or try something all         

together different, please let me know.  I’d 

be happy to pass the baton on to another 

member who has an interest in keeping our 

members informed. 

 

If that is you, please call me at 760-310-8030 

or email me at WOTMCharly@shelrine.com. 

 

In Friendship, 

Charly Papp 



DISTRICT #23 LODGES 

 

El Centro #1033 
2310 Myrtle Road 
Imperial CA 92251 
 
Escondido #1874 
Chapter #1310 
25721 Jesmond Dene Rd 
Escondido CA 92026 
 
Kearny Mesa #1852 
Chapter #1337 
3636 Ruffin Road 
San Diego CA 92123 
 
Lemon Grove #1713 
Chapter #2267 
9062 Memory Lane 
Spring Valley CA 91977- 
 
Mira Mesa #2108 
8670 Miramar Rd Suite T 
San Diego CA 92126 
 
Oceanside #1325 
2017 South Coast Hwy 
Oceanside CA 92054 

 
San Diego #508 
Chapter #002 
1648 30th St 
San Diego CA 92102 

 

 

 
 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE #1874 
Phone: 760-745-1874         Fax: 760-745-5501 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Governor                Phil Persails     760-522-4505      
Jr. Past Governor             Lee White                            
Jr. Governor     Dan Papp      760-310-8030 
Prelate                     Dave Connors       
Administrator                VACANT                  
Treasurer         Dale Pulver                     760-809-1397   
1 Year Trustee                 Alan Kosbab 
2 Year Trustee                  Pete Street 
3 Year Trustee                  John Turner 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Sergeant at Arms        
Inner Guard        
Outer Guard         

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Moose Legion       Dave Connors  
Membership            
Application Review              
Endowment Fund                 
Activity Chairman               Linda Beers      760-703-3028  
Community Service           
Newsletter                    Charly Papp     760-310-8030  

 
 

 WOMEN OF THE MOOSE CHAPTER 1310...Meetings 1st & 3rd Wednesdays 

 
BOARD OF  OFFICERS 

Senior Regent      Lydia Persails      760-522-4530 
Junior Graduate Regent   Yvonne Stone 
Junior Regent      Terry Jacobsen       
Sec/Treasurer      Jeanne Pulver      760-801-5313      
Recorder       Charly Papp      760-310-8030 

         APPOINTED OFFICERS 
Guide        Nora Williams     760-741-3362 
Asst. Guide      Evelyn Raedel 

    STANDING COMMITTEES 
Higher Degrees     Pat Walker 

         CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEES 
Membership Retention   Susan Wice 
Community Service    Susan Huppert 
Mooseheart/Moosehaven  Glenda Kellogg 
Activities/Sports     Bonnie Holbrook 

                                                  AUDIT COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Cindy Mintz 
Member       Carla Albright 
Member       Tina Farrell      

                                                REVIEW COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Amber Freeze 
Member       Evelyn Raedel 



 

   NEWSLETTER  

     BOOSTERS 
 

 
Jim & Jean Blythe (1-20) 
Marge Crawford (7-19) 
Harvey & Shirley Higgins (1-20) 
John & Carolyn Kirk (3-19) 
Dale & Donna Kissinger (1-20) 
Dan & Charly Papp (3-20) 
Larry & Sue Phillips (4-20) 
Dale & Jeanne Pulver (2-20) 
Ben Smith (7-19) 
Bob & June Fleck (1-20) 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  

  

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO 
PRINT AND MAIL OUR   

NEWSLETTER TO MEMBERS 
WHO DO NOT USE            

COMPUTERS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please consider becoming a Booster. 

Your donation ($10 per person) 
helps make it possible to print the 

Newsletter and MAIL it to ALL  
members without email.  We need 
YOUR help to make sure all mem-

bers know what’s  

happening at our Lodge. 
 

 

 

 
 

      Governor’s Corner                  

 

 

Hi everyone:  

 

 

          Wow, what a fast month. Seems like the first was 
yesterday. 

          Well we have a new LOOM board ready to take 
over  for next year, on May1st. 

 

          Moose Legion meeting is on the 13th and 14th of April at Lemon Grove. If 
anyone would like to go, just call me and we can ride share. We would like to see 
as many legion members from our lodge attend at least on the 14th. 

 

          On April 28th the District Meeting will be at our Lodge.  Let's show how 
proud we are of our Lodge and make a great showing to be counted in attend-
ance.  

 

          I can't say enough and how grateful I am to all the men who came out to the 
park and cut up the fallen tree and repaired the keg barn. 

 

          We will still need to put up a fence (per request) of the County. We will 
need to have a fund raiser for the fence, but for now we have the benches up and 
the keg barn up and running.  Thank you for all you've done. 

 

          Mark your calendars for Comedy Night on May 11th.  More information to 
follow.  Tickets are on sale now at the bar. 

 

Fraternally Yours, 

Phil Persails 

Governor 

 

 

          



Senior REGENT’S chapter chatter 

 

                                             
 
                                                         Co-Workers,                                     

 
                                                                                                             
                                                                   I apologize for my report being so late. We have had a very busy March,  
                                                       with new board elections and Mid-Year Conference in Reno.  Well we have a new 
                                                       board ready to take over for the Women of the Moose for next year starting May 
                                                       1st. 
 

                                                                Our Children's Easter party is on April 20th from 11 AM to 2 PM.  There will 
be activities for the children and an Easter egg hunt. The LOOM will provide hot dogs, chips and drinks for the 
children. There will be food for purchase for the adults.  See Easter Flyer for more details and information on sign-
up. 

 

          We will be having an Installation and Governors Ball on the 14th of April.  More information to come.  

 

          We want to wish everyone a Happy Easter which is on the 21st. 

 

          Our District meeting will be held at our lodge on the 28th. We would love for our members to stay after 
breakfast and be counted in attendance.  

 

          We want to thank all the Loom members that have work so hard to get our park back in shape for our sum-
mer events.  It's wonderful and makes a big difference when we all work together for the same cause. 

 

Fraternally yours, 

Lydia. Persails 

Senior Regent 



 

 

 

What’s Happening with the Moose Riders? 

 

 

     

    As you may have heard, the Lodge lost one of the main oak trees in the park.  It ’s fall not only damaged all the 
lights wrapped around it and hung to the stage.  It also damaged the keg barn and the bar tables that wrap around.  We 
were quick to jump in and with help of other LOOM members, chop the tree up, remove it, repair the keg barn and the bar.  
We’re still trying to come up with an idea of how to replace the shade we lost when the tree went down.  Anyone with any 
ideas, please let us know.  Together, we can finish the park for our first Spring fling. 

                         We are working with working with ESMR (Extreme South Moose Riders-Mira Mesa) to help raise money 
for project Honor Flight (WWII Veterans being taken to Washington DC to experience the WWII Memorial).  In addition to 
sponsoring WWII veterans, they put on a yearly dinner for the WWII and Korean Vets.  If you’d like to help us help them, We 
are selling tickets for the opportunity to win a $500   Visa Gift Card.  Tickets are only $10 each, they go to a great cause and 
you have the chance of winning a $500 gift card to spend any way you like!  Tickets are at the bar, please buy at least one 
for a chance at the $500 gift card, but most of all to help make a dream come true for a WWII Vet.  Tickets are not selling, 
please help a Vet and buy a ticket, you could be the winner of the $500 Visa Gift Card. 

               As always, we do the cooking on the fourth Tuesday of every month to help out the lodge. 
Look for  monthly  special burgers, like the Western Bacon Cheese burgers, Ortega burgers or Teriyaki burgers (Mike & Tom 
make the best burgers in town!).  

 Until Next Time, 

Jesse Farrell, President Escondido Moose Riders 

 

  

 

 

 

 Year End Membership Promotion Last 

Chance to save 25% off your dues. 

2 years only $45 (Save $15) 

New Members $50 for One year or 

 $65 for 2 years  (Save $15) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

CASINO NIGHT 2019 

Another great night with a job well done by Bonnie 

Holbrook and a great team of helpers.  From Bingo to 

Cards, to great food, ALL in attendance had a great time.  

Thank you for coming out to support this great cause and 

to have fun at your Moose Lodge! 

BINGO DAUBERS, ANYONE?! 

DANNY CALING BINGO...HIS RETIREMENT 

PROFESSION!  GREAT JOB! 

BINGO THE GAME OF CHOICE FOR  OUR YOUNG AND  NOT 

QUITE SO YOUNG MEMBERS!  SO, WHO ENJOYS IT MORE? 

NOW, RUMOR HAS IT YOU COULDN’T GET ON THIS TABLE.  

IS IT BECAUSE IT WAS THE BIG WINNER TABLE, OR JUST 

CRAZY FUN?!  JULIE, CAN YOU ANSWER THAT QUESTION? 



 CASINO NIGHT 2019...CONTINUED~ 

PETE, DID THESE GUYS 

BUY YOU OFF WITH A  

MILLER GENUINE 

DRAFT? 







 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

LookinG for serviCes?  Don’t know who to CaLL or who to trust?   

Now you do...Call one of our fraternal members, support their  business 

 

EVENT PLANNING 

As a member one of your benefits is use of the Lodge and Park for  special functions! Are 

you planning a wedding, anniversary, birthday or celebration...Why not plan it at the Lodge 

or our beautiful park? Now that the Lodge is closed on Saturday’s we have room for indoor 

special events. 

For Details contact:   Linda Beers 760-703-3028 
stbmjade13@gmail.com 

Do you have a favorite charity?  Do you want to help the organization raise funds.  Think about a  
function at the Lodge.  We can work with you to create a great fundraiser if you will chair the com-
mittee to manage the event.  Think about it!  Your Lodge Home has many         attributes that will 
serve you and your charitable organization as well. 



APRIL 2019 Newsletter 

For up-to-date information, check our website at : 

www.moose1874.org 
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